
Steel Exchange India Limited 
 

 

 
To,         Date: January 02, 2025 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051 

NSE SYMBOL: STEELXIND 

Subject: Clarification Regarding Missing Heading in Limited Review Report (LRR) 
Submission Dated 17/10/2024 along with September Quarter and Half year ended 
Standalone Financial 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

With respect to your email dated 30th December, 2024 regarding the revised Limited Review 
Report, Please find the attached Revised Limited Review Report with correct Heading in 
Limited Review Report (LRR) Submission Dated 17th October, 2024. 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience caused by this oversight and will take all necessary 
measures to ensure that such errors do not occur in the future. 

Kindly take note of the same on record. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Steel Exchange India Limited 

 
 
Raveendra Babu M 
Company Secretary and Compliance officer 
M.Mo. A34409  
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